
        
                           Hollywood Hills High School 

                                                              SAC Minutes ‐ December 7, 2021

 
Attendance: Daniel Most, Shamarli Johnson, Louis Espinosa, Sara Pierce, Alexandra Ramos, Administration.  

Lided Cerda, Diana DE LA O, Shane Salter, Rachel Silber, Kenia Blanco, Keila Briones, Diana Cabot, Sheryl Cadora, Ana 

Fisic, Frank, Floydian Reid, Joanna Peloquin, Harlin Singer, Kathleen Sorrell, Ronee Stratman, Carolina Davis, Iris 

Payan,  (NHS Students) Alejandra, Jillian, Herman, Callia, Samia, Sebastian, Carlos, Luis, Tyler, Samantha, Carolina 

 

Call to Order with quorum at 3:35 PM 

A meeting of the Hollywood Hills High School Advisory Council (SAC) was held in the media center on December 7, 

2021.   Co-Chair Lided Cerda called the meeting to order at 3:35 pm.   Secretary, Shane Salter recorded minutes for 

this meeting.  

 

Minutes:  

Ms. Johnson motioned to approve the minutes of 11/2/21, with corrections.      

Motioned second by Ms. Stratman and carried.   

New Business:  Reports  

1. Dr. Payan introduced the National Honor Society chapter members. In 2021 Hollywood Hills had 35 

inductees. Eleven Students shared various projects they proudly worked on thus far. 

 

2. Ms. Ramos provided a literacy update.  Retake scores have just come in but have not been reviewed yet. 

During the next meeting, updates will be provided. ESOL camp will start in January. 

 

3. Ms. Pierce first SAT ACT camp begins Thursday, 12/9. Students will meet 3-5pm in cafeteria for 12 sessions.  

 

4. Ms. Johnson provided updates on committees of the FACE program and services.  

 

5. Mr. Espinosa and Ms. Cerda discussed our attendance/student recognition program to celebrate those 

students on track and to encourage positive behavior from others beginning January 2022.  

 

6. Mr. Most presented on the accountability funds; there are no changes from October report. 439 students 

met one or more of their graduation requirements as a result of the investment approved by SAC. 

 

7. SAGA presentation was provided by Ms. Jones-Gardner. The goal is to remediate after class instruction.  

 

8. Mr. Most provided the Principal’s Report and discussed SESIR update concerns. There were 13 SESIR level 

incidents for the month of November that were reported to the state as required.  “We must be laser 

focused on the results we want to see from students.” Staff holiday party is December 14th. 

 

9. SAF update was presented by Mr. Singer.  In class assignments must be provided in class not on applications 

like remind.  Request was made for non-staff adults to discuss and present to school staff suggestions made 

or concerns raised.  

Next Meeting Date & Time:   The next meeting will be held on January 4, 2022, at 3:30pm in the media center 

Meeting Adjournment:  Motion made by Ms. Cerda at 4:44 pm. Ms. Reid second and the motion carried 

unanimously.                  Submitted by Shane Salter, Secretary   Approval Date: ______________  


